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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Mandatory Property Insurance for
Decontamination of Nuclear Reactors -

(47 Fed. Reg. 27371, June 24, 1982).

Dear Mr. Wood:

Enclosed are two copies of Carolina Power & Light Company's
("CP&L") comments concerning the above-referenced proposed rule.

I very much apprecia'te your extending the time for our
filing of these comments beyond the date specified in the Advance
Notice on account of my illness.

CP&L appreciates this opportunity to present its views
concerning the proposed rule for consideration by the Commission.

Sincerely,

.

w w /LA 7*7 w e.e.e
Samantha Francis Flynn
Associate General Counsel
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Enclosures

cc: Samuel J. Chilk
Secretary of U.S. Nuclear

Regulatory Commission .
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